
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had a great few weeks so busy with lots of                

activities including water safety for Key Stage 2,     

Forest schools, our spectacular performance of       

Cinderella  Rockerfella, Sports Afternoon and the 

Hemington Festival. Wow! Thank you to everyone 

who came to cheer on the children  today. It was a 

real success, with the children  trying their very best 

in the events. Congratulations to everyone who took 

part and for challenging  yourselves to try new        

activities. An extra special well done goes to those 2 

pupils who won the sports medals in each house. 

These medals were for either progress or outstanding 

ability in PE or amazing sportsmanship. A special 

thank you to parents and staff  who came back    

afterwards to make the Hemington Festival a success 

too. Please see photos on the school Facebook page  

sharing our events.  

Cinderella and Rockerfella was our first ‘in-house’           

performance led by Mrs Stevens and Mrs Cheetham. 

The performance was brilliant. We definitely have 

some future TV and theatre stars! The children sang 

their hearts out to the catchy songs, made us laugh 

and spoke their lines clearly and with the sense of 

drama needed.  The practicing in the village hall    

definitely paid off and we are very proud that as a 

school we can host performances where everyone is   

included! 

We look forward to the residential next week and on 

Thursday and Friday whole school transition where 

the children moving onto to the next class will meet 

their new teacher. We have no teaching staff changes 

therefore class 1 will be Miss Timbrell, Class 2 Mrs 

Cheetham and Class 3 will be Miss Kalsi.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the Hemington Team.  

Cinderella and Rockerfella         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See our performance photos on Facebook  

 

Important Dates 

1st –3rd July—Residential  

3rd July—The Teddy Bears Picnic for Aug 2025 starters 

4th and 5th July—Transition days 

8th July– School reports out 

9th July—End of KS2 assessment results released 

9th July– Forest School class 2 and 3 

10th July—Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (9.15) 

Wednesday 10th July—School closes for the summer holidays 

Sports Day Medals 

Soar 
Star Award: Henry - for his co-ordination and skill in sports such 
as multi sports and kick boxing. 
Sports Personality Award : Stanley - for always listening and try-
ing his best. He has shown brilliant improvement across all areas 
of  PE 
 
Derwent  
Star Award: Phoenix – for her amazing talent in gymnastics. She 
has won lots of competitions this year.  
Sports Personality Award:  Beatrice - for her excellent effort in all 
sports clubs (particularly football) as well as enthusiasm in PE. 
 
Trent 
Star Award: Harlie -for her gymnastic and dance skills. We were 
so impressed to see her silks routine only a few weeks ago.  
Sports Personality Award:  Finley B- for his excellent effort in Pe 
lessons and being both a fantastic team player and leader when 
needed.  
  
Witham  
Star Award: Tommy- for showing both co-ordination in          
kickboxing but also his co-ordination and skill at football.  
Sports Personality award : Sasha -for her determination and      
enthusiasm in all PE sessions. Sasha always gives 100% effort.  



 

SEE 24/25 TERM DATES ON OUR WEBSITE  
 

Inset/Teacher training days 2024/2025 
 

21st and 22nd August 2024 (School reopens to children on 
Tuesday, 27th August) 
1st November 2024  

 
We use Leicestershire holidays as our guide. Please note inset days may 

affect the start and finish of terms.  
 

Star of the Weeks 

Class 1: Stanley for being brave when he 

found the performance overwhelming. He 

showed real resilience when it was tricky. 

Class 1: Jack for fabulous behaviour and engagement 

at the zoo. 

Class 2: Ava for being brave and resilient during water 

safety and swimming. 

Class 2: Henry for learning all his lines for the            

performance very quickly.   

Class 3: Tommy for showing a great learning attitude 

and responsibility with his learning.  

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of 

fame‘ wall opposite the  library.  

 

Photos on FACEBOOK Hemington Primary 

WONDER WHO HAS THE POSTCARDS THIS WEEK?                                                    

 

              

School Dinner Menu 

July 1st  Week 3 

July 8th Week 1 

PE Kit 

Please ensure that your child’s PE kit  consists of a white T-

shirt; black or dark coloured jogging bottoms/leggings/shorts; 

trainers; dark coloured hoodie/jumper or school jumper/

cardigan. 

If your child has their ears pierced, please cover with tape or 

take earrings out on PE days 

Shield Winners 

A few weeks ago the School Council asked the pupils of Hemington to design their own house shields and 

mottos. The winning shields are below. These were judged by our school council. These will be our shields for 

next  year.                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drawn by Beatrice                                Eden                                     Noah Daykin                           Noah Hermans 

Soar                           Witham                                 Trent                                            Derwent 


